
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Council of the District of Oak Bay   
send their sincere welcome and congratulations to  

 
The University of Victoria  

on the occasion of the installation of 
 

Marion Buller 
 

as Chancellor 
 

Given this twenty-first day of April 
in the year Two Thousand and Twenty-two 

 
  

 
Mayor Kevin Murdoch 

District of Oak Bay 


